
Appendix 1. 
 
Mrs Liz Loch had requested to speak to the Community Council regarding a suggestion 
which had arisen following a financial donation from the filming of a TV programme in  
St Hilary. 
Some play equipment has been suggested due to a number of families with young children 
recently moving into the village and investigations had highlighted that a third of 
households had children and grandchildren who would benefit from this facility.  
The project will require substantial fundraising and grant funding.   
Possible locations had been identified as the Village Green and the Square by the Electricity 
box.  Both would require consultation with the Vale of Glamorgan Council, being the 
landowner.  Furthermore, the Village, being a Conservation Area in its entirety, the project 
will be subject to planning considerations. 
Support is likely to be sought from the Community Council for the project. 
 
The Members agreed to support the Project as requested. 
  


